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December 20, 2021

Dear Moniteau Families:

As we usher out another year, we would like to take this opportunity to highlight some of the
wonderful things that have occurred in the last few months:

● Back to in person learning
● In person concerts, sporting events, and extracurricular activities
● Selection of a new K-8 math curriculum
● Academic achievements of our students through Linguishtiks, Hometown High Q and

many other academic competitions
● PSBA’s Innovative School Board award presented to the Moniteau School District Board

of School Directors
● Implementation of the coffee cafe at the high school
● Construction of the greenhouse
● Parent Panel at Dassa McKinney Elementary School
● Summer and Extended Day Learning Programs at both buildings

…and that only names a few!  It’s safe to say our students and staff are excited to learn and
glad to be back in the brick and mortar classroom.  As we enter into the winter break, we would
like to remind you of a couple important items.  First, students will finish their school day on
12/22/2021 and then start winter break.  School will resume on 1/3/2022.  We look forward to
seeing everyone back in the buildings after a restful, relaxing break.

Prior to returning we ask that you take a moment to review the district’s Health and Safety Plan
located on our district website (www.moniteau.org). This plan can answer any questions you
may have regarding quarantining, social distancing, and masking.  Please know, the only thing
that has changed for the district is that masking has gone from required to strongly
recommended.  As always, our school nurses will be happy to answer any additional questions
you may have regarding COVID-19.

Thank you for your amazing support and understanding as we have navigated through the last
few months.  Your assistance and collaboration with the district have enabled our students to
enjoy a safe and productive learning environment.  We hope all of you have a fantastic winter
break.

See you in 2022!
The Moniteau School District Administrative Team
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